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Letter of Recommendation 

 
I hereby express my great interest in continuing my service as Editor with Translational Medicine. I further give 
my consent for the Journal to disclose my affiliation and contact information.  
 
I confirm I do not have any conflict of interest, which would interfere with this important service for science, 
medicine and technology communities.  
 
The Journal’s Editorial Board members, as well as other staff, have worked exceptionally hard to achieve such a 
professional standing and therefore I would strongly recommend Translational Medicine to be indexed in 
PubMed Central. This unique Open Access journal has become a very good source of information related to 
clinical research and practice with many subscribers worldwide.  
 
With best wishes  
 

 
Professor Wen G Jiang, MB, BCh, MD, FSB, FRSM  
Editor for the Translational Medicine  
Academic Director of International Relations  
Director, Cardiff-Peking Cancer Institute 


